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May 28, 2020 
 
Supervisor Mandy Grewal 
Pittsfield Township 
6227 E. Michigan Ave. 
Ann Arbor, MI  48108 
 
Dear Supervisor Grewal, 
 
Please be advised that we are establishing a sewer rate increase to cover our revenue 
requirements for the 2021 budget year.   
 
The Township sewer rates are based on an average cost to provide services. Due to the 
makeup of Township customers (residential, commercial, private fire service, etc.), sewer 
rates are based on an average cost (revenue requirements divided by estimated units sold).   
 
The Township sewer rate is calculated using the average cost recovery per unit adjusted by 
the provisions of the contract and by City ordinance. This therefore will establish the new 
Township sewer rate of $6.21/100 cubic feet effective July 1, 2020. The discount for early 
payment will continue to be offered. The effective rate as a result of the early payment 
discount is $5.59/100 cubic feet. 
 
If you need any additional information, please let me know.   
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Craig Hupy 
Public Services Area Administrator 
 
 
Cc: Tom Crawford, Interim City Administrator 

Marti Praschan, Public Services Chief of Staff 
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